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Meeting before leaving for winter holidays
In December in connection with the month of spirituality and enlightenment there was held a spiritual and
educational event at the Faculty ofAgricultural Mechanization.

The event was opened by the Dean of the Faculty K.Shavazov. He had a conversation with students on
winter holidays, informed about information security rules, and congratulated on the upcoming New Year.

He also had a speech about the current election process. Deputy Deans and group supervisors attended
the meeting.

Information of the Deputy Dean for Youth Affairs H.Boymatov
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